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"KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

4014 NW THIRTEENTH STREET
GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 32609
352/377-5822 = FAX/377-7158

Mr. A. L. Linero, P.E.
Florida Department of
Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building
- 2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FLL 32399-2400

KA 124-01-03

March 12, 2002

Subject: IMC Phosphates MP, Inc. (New Wales)
Additional Information - Sulfuric Acid Production Increase

DEP File No. 1050059-036-AC, PSD-FL-325

Dear Mr. Linero:

-
-

RECEIVED
MAR 14.2002

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

This letter is to provide an update of the review status of the above referenced project. We are in
the process of preparing additional information to submit to FDEP, mostly regarding the modeling
issues associated with the above referenced project.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Par.

c: P. Adams, FDEP
C. D. Turley, IMC
M. Daigle, IMC

Very truly yours,

KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES

/gL— ______

Pradeep Raval
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This message consists of __[___ page(s) PLUS this cover sheet.
If you experience difficulties with tisis transmission, please call 352-377-5822.
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This message is intended for use only by the individual to whom it has been addressed, and
may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please note that the use, copying or distribution of this information is not permitted. If you
have received this FAX in error, pleass destroy the original and notify the sender
immediately at 352-377-5822 so we can prevent any recurrence. Thank you.
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KOUGLER & ASSGCIATES
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES March 12, 2002
4014 NW THIRTEENTH STREET

GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 32609
952/377-6822 = FAX377-7156

Mr. A. L. Lincro, P.E.
Florida Department of
Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Subject: IMC Phosphates MP, Inc. (New Wales)
Additional Information - Sulfuric Acid Production Increase
DEP File No. 1050059-036-AC, PSD-FL-325

Deat Mr. Linero:

This letter is to provide an update of the review status of the above referenced project. We are in
. the process of preparing additional information to submit to FDEP, mostly regarding the modeling
issues agsociated with the above referenced project.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Very truly yours,
KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES
Pradeep Raval
Par.
c: P. Adams, FDEP
C. D. Turley, IMC
M. Daigle, IMC



